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Raheel Ali

From: Nazar Ali <nazarali586@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, March 16, 2024 12:49 PM
To: KHALID, Nadia
Cc: hrmatters.karachi@chipconsulting.org; Muzammil Shaikh; UDDIN, Farhaj; 

raheel.ali@chipconsulting.org; asfa naz; ff.malir@chipconsulting.org; aisha samoo
Subject: Insurance Claim for Injured CHW Shabana- Off-Field Incident
Attachments: IMG-20240306-WA0013.jpg; IMG-20240306-WA0016.jpg; IMG-20240306-WA0015.jpg; 

IMG-20240306-WA0020.jpg; IMG-20240306-WA0014.jpg; IMG-20240306-WA0012.jpg; 
IMG-20240306-WA0018.jpg; IMG-20240306-WA0017.jpg; IMG-20240306-WA0019.jpg

Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
I hope this email finds you well. I am writing to submit an insurance claim on behalf of CHW Shabana, a 
member of our polio eradication team who sustained a severe injury in an off-field incident. 
 
Chw Shabana was involved in an unfortunate accident recently, resulting in significant injuries to her leg. As a 
result of the severity of the injury, she underwent surgery, during which a rod was installed in her leg to aid in 
the recovery process. Regrettably, Chw Shabana is expected to be unable to perform her duties for 
approximately 2 months. 
 
It's important to note that this incident occurred while Chw Shabana was not engaged in any field activities 
related to our polio program. Therefore, we believe that She is eligible for coverage under  insurance policy , 
which provides benefits for off-duty accidents. 
 
We kindly request your prompt review and processing of this claim to ensure that she receives the necessary 
support and assistance during this challenging time. 
 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter and your assistance in facilitating 
 
Medical Documents attached 
Regards 
Nazar Ali 
03059100750,03162636468 
UCOO UC 02 REHRI BQT MALIR 
 
On Wed, 21 Feb 2024, 2:30 pm KHALID, Nadia, <nkhalid@who.int> wrote: 
Dear Azeem  
 
Kindly follow the case as per SOPs and ensure provision of temporary replacement of staff 
 
Regards  
Dr. Nadia Khalid  
IO Malir 
 
On 20 Feb 2024 11:39, Nazar Ali <nazarali586@gmail.com> wrote: 
Dear Concerns,  
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                            I hope this email finds you well. I am writing to inform you of an unfortunate 
incident  occurred on Sunday night with our  polio worker Shabana. She was involved in an accident and, as a 
result, is unable to walk for the next 15 days. 
 
Given the critical nature of our work and the importance of ensuring continuity in our services, I am requesting 
your  assistance in arranging for a temporary replacement for Chw Shabana during this period of recovery. 
 
I understand that finding a suitable replacement on short notice may pose challenges, but I trust in your 
expertise and resources to swiftly address this matter. Please prioritize this request and keep me updated on the 
progress of securing a temporary worker. 
 
Additionally, if there are any further steps or procedures I need to follow in this process, please do not hesitate 
to inform me. 
 
Thank you for your prompt attention to this matter. 
 
Here are the details of CHW and medical documents attached : 
 
Name : Shabana 
Cnic : 36104-4854447-0 
Mobile No. 0315-8167445 
Area: Ilyas goth Uc 02, Rehri, BQT, MALIR 
 
Regards  
Nazar Ali 
0305-9100750, 0316-2636468 
Ucoo UC 02, Rehri, BQT, MALIR 
 


